
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the AGM on May 7th. We welcome Chuck McFarlane 
to the Board of Directors, know he will be a valuable addition, and thank him for stepping 
up to serve. We also want to thank JoAnn O'Hara and Rick Webster for the time they served 
on the board. 

 

There will be a "Summer Kick-Off" get-together in front of 21 Hillside Drive on 
FRIDAY MAY 31st 6:00 pm-8:30pm. Bob Bieler and Dave Rusch will offer up 
their guitar/vocal duo. Bring your own lawn chair and beverages, and a table will 
be out front with bowls where chips, cookies, and snacks can be brought by 
residents to share (no potluck please, this is not dinner). There is no charge, and all 
residents of Harvest Creek are welcome.  

                             
 

Once again, we remind all residents that it is important to sand their driveways with 
polymeric sand to solidify the stone tiles and extend the life of your driveway. Also, keeping 
your driveways weed-free helps uphold the quality appearance of the community.                                         

  

Wilson Blanchard Management https://www.wilsonblanchard.com/ has taken over 
operations of Chown Property Management. Anna Suters from Wilson Blanchard Property 

Management is now joined by Wilson Blanchard veteran Ginger LeBrun in administration of 

property management duties for Village on Harvest Creek. 
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Please contact Wilson Blanchard 
Management, or a Village on 
Harvest Creek board member, with 
any questions or concerns you may 
have. 
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